
 

 

 

 

NURSERY ANNOUNCEMENT 

November 15, 2019 

 

Dear Patient and Future Patients, 

As a result of new policy changes at Shady Grove Hospital, Potomac Pediatrics is sad to 
announce that as of November 15, 2019, we will no longer be seeing newborns in the well-baby 
nursery.  Your children will be well cared for by the hospital staff pediatrician.  As always, if 
issues come up, please call us at (301) 279-6750 as we are here to be your child's advocate 
regardless of where they are receiving medical care. Upon discharge from the hospital call our 
office so we can schedule your first in office visit. 

 

Thank You, 

Pediatricians at Potomac Pediatrics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(301) 279-6750 
15204 Omega Drive 

Suite 100 
Rockville, MD 20850 


